
July 8, 2020

Dear Members,

Just a quick note to thank all of you for cooperating with the Ocean Reef Club staff who have been taking your 

temperatures at the Front Gate, Marina and Airport.

This has worked wonderfully (with only a couple of Members registering temperatures above 100.4F), and no delays 

upon entering the Club!

You will continue to see our Associates from Membership and various Club departments supporting the effort and 

taking temperatures at all of our entrance points for as long as deemed necessary.

Thanks again for your continued assistance in keeping our Club safe!

Best Regards for a Healthy and Happy Summer,

Alex Tonarelli			   Bob Manzo				    Ray Larkin

Ocean Reef Club President		  Chairman				    Vice Chairman

atonarelli@oceanreef.com		  robert.manzo57@gmail.com			  raylarkin@me.com

				    Please note new email address.


